
Notice of resignation
07/17/2025

Please accept this as my formal resignation, as of

July 17th 2025 I will be stepping down from my full time

position at Foley Intermediate School. I really enjoyed my

time working in this School District. I am also thankful for

all the opportunities and skills that I have learned through

my time working here. Although I will no longer be a full

time employee here for the 25-26 school year, I would like

to be put on the sub list as I would still love to be a Sub for

this school district.

Thank you,

Amanda Vogtlin

717-25


